

St Paul's Road, Nuneaton, Warwickshire. CV10 8HW
Sharon Kindred B.Ed, MA, NPQH
Headteacher

8th January 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

## **Nursery School Places Onsite**

Many thanks for those parents who responded to the survey questions that were sent out via a text link this morning. It is really important to have your feedback as we review the COVID-19 Workplace Risk Assessment. The comments that I have received have been particularly relevant and thoughtful and I thank you for these. If you haven't yet completed the short survey we would welcome your thoughts.

The survey generates anonymous replies and so in response to the replies received, my next step of the risk assessment process is to ask the following:

If your child is currently not coming to Nursery School to attend their session but you would like your child to be considered for an onsite place could you please email: <a href="mailto:parents1041@welearn365.com">parents1041@welearn365.com</a>, stating your child's name. This is for any child, not just those of critical workers or who are vulnerable.

Please note this is <u>not an offer</u> of an onsite place in Nursery School at the moment, but it does help us to make informed decisions for all elements of our Risk Assessment, including staffing levels and EYFS ratios.

In the meantime, remote learning opportunities are sent out to you via a text link to our website, so please make sure we have your updated mobile phone number. Learning opportunities are also put onto Facebook so if you haven't already, please like our Facebook page. You can provide us with feedback including photographs of your child engaged in activities by emailing these to <a href="mailto:parents1041@welearn365.com">parents1041@welearn365.com</a>.

Thank you for your continued support for the Nursery School. I know these are very challenging times and if there is anything we can do to support you please contact us on our main telephone number or by emailing <a href="mailto:parents1041@welearn365.com">parents1041@welearn365.com</a>. Keyworkers will be making keyworker telephone calls home next week and are looking forward to speaking to you.

Have a lovely weekend. Stay safe, take care.

Regards

Sharon Kundred

Sharon Kindred Headteacher

Working for Warnickshire Tel: (024) 7638 3708 Fax: (024) 7634 5676 e-mail: head1041@welearn365.com





